
 

 

 

 

24/09/2020 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

COMMENT ON PRESS ARTICLES 

ABOUT THE SALE OF MIG’S PARTICIPATION IN VIVARTIA 

 

 

On the occasion of various printed and mostly electronic press articles “MARFIN 

INVESTMENT GROUP HOLDINGS S.A.” (“MIG” or “Company”) hereby 

announces the following:  

On 17/9/2020 MIG announced to the investors that, following a binding offer from the 

investment funds of “CVC CAPITAL PARTNERS” (“CVC”) for the purchase of its 

entire stake in “VIVARTIA HOLDINGS S.A.”, MIG’s Board of Directors decided to 

grant to CVC an exclusivity period for the negotiation and the completion of an 

agreement until 6/11/2020 (inclusive). During this period MIG will negotiate an 

agreement, based on the corporate interest, on terms to be assessed as reasonable and 

fair by the Company’s competent bodies with the assistance of a specialized financial 

adviser. Any agreement will be subject to the approval of the Company’s Shareholders. 

MIG hereby draws investors’ attention to the unjustified fluctuation of the share price 

in the Athens Exchange and reiterates that the investors should base their investment 

decisions exclusively on the Company’s official announcements. 

 


